It's that time of year again, to begin soliciting businesses for silent auction donations. We
are grateful for those who have solicited in the past, and we’d love to have more join in our
efforts.

The following several Sundays will will have opportunities to sign up for places to solicit
and the necessary materials. We can also email you the materials if that is more convenient for
you.

Also keep in mind any donations you might have such as artwork, fine jewelry, and a
cottage or condo rental for a week to auction. Any questions or ideas, please see Joanne
Saunders, Brent Orr, or Diane Ranney. - Joanne

This Year, | will be looking for Jewelry items to sell for the fair as the head of Jewelry. A
box has been placed on the shelf of the coat rack to receive any you would like to donate for the
fair. Let me know if you have any questions or ideas! - Marilyn Dexter

First Church Craftes will be meeting Tuesday from 10am-2pm in the back of the Thrift
Store. Bring you lunch, and any ideas! - Pam Baker & Merry Sue Ahlgren



